
Jack Journalism Committee 

Dear Cohort 9, 
 

First of all, welcome to UCF! 

 
We the journalism committee work on creating a diverse students magazine (the Jack) and 
would like to invite you to become part of our team. We not only write, collect and illustrate 
articles but also work on other creative projects involving the content of the Jack. Our next 
issue “Breaking” will be printed very soon and we are very excited to share the work of the 
past year with you! 
 
The motto of the Jack  ​“Jack of all trades master of none but often times 
better than master of one”​  does not only fit the LAS program but also the content 
of our magazine. With only one overarching topic for each issue there is plenty of space for 
creative interpretations and contributions. 
 
 

You can find us on  

 

 @jackjournalism 

@jack_journalism 
 
www.jack.uni-freiburg.de 
 
Go have a look ! 

 
If you want to join us for our first meeting this semester and/or are curious about what we do 
come to our first meeting on the ​5th of November 2020 at 7pm​. 
For more information for exact space check your mailbox for an email from us.  
 
Contact us @ ​ucf.journalismcommittee@gmail.com  
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